
The City of Tucson is providing wireless access to members of the 
community to support remote learning, telework, and access to 
virtual services.  This Community Wireless Program is 
paid for through funds received from the Federal 
CARES Act Coronavirus Relief Fund.  Internet 
services will be available until December 31, 
2021 to those who qualify and are selected 
through an application process.

visit 

wifi-pilot.TucsonNetlink 

.com

or 

call the Community Wireless 

Program Information Line at 

520-791-2608
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Due to funding limitations, the program only has 5,000 routers 
available for distribution.  Priority will be given to those 

households with school age children or enrolled college 
students who are remote learning and require internet 
connectivity who have not yet received any state or 
federal COVID-19 funds and whose income does not reach 
the self-sufficiency standard for Pima County.   
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Applications will be processed starting on December 
9, 2020. The application period will close on 
December 21, 2020 and notification of application 
approval will go out to applicants during the week of 
December 31, 2020. 


